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Sixth Form Newsletter 19/01/24 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Year 12 Exam week 
 
Year 12 exam week is next week.  By the end the students will have an indication of where 
they currently are with their studies.  This will provide all students with targets they need to 
make improvements before the end of year 12 exams in June when we will be firming up 
our predicted grades for next year. 
 
UCAS 
 
As a reminder for the parents of students in year 13, we have a 
small number of students still planning to apply and they must 
do so by 31st January to be given equal consideration with their 
applications. 
 
Careers 
 

We wanted to share an exciting opportunity coming up at RSSL. We are 
pleased to be hosting an Apprentice Open Evening during National 
Apprentice Week 2024, for prospective students and their parents. 
There will be a quick introduction presentation from myself about the 
company, how apprenticeships work and the kind of work they’d be doing, 
as well as the chance to have a look around a couple of our labs and meet 
some of our current apprentices. This will be on the evening of 8th 

February, with 2 slots – either 5.30-6.30pm or 6.30-7.30pm. 
 
This event is only applicable to those in Year 13, studying e.g. Chemistry A-Level, BTEC 
Applied Science/Forensic Science 
 
Please find below the sign-up  
https://forms.office.com/r/eTEJJasADQ 
 
ARC 
 
Unfortunately, we had to delay the ARC session due to ill health.  We will rearrange this 
session and inform parents and students of the new date in due course. 
 
Fundraising Week 
 
Fundraising Week this year will be held from 5th 
February.  We are running a 4-day event, in which 
sixth form will showcase their various talents, and 
then ending the week with a non-uniform day.  The 
events are lip sync battle, ultimate sixth former, 
quiz, sixth form market. This year we will be raising 
money for the charity Beat.  Beat is the UK's 
leading charity supporting those affected by eating 
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disorders and campaigning on their behalf. Founded in 1989 as the Eating Disorders 
Association. 
 
Sponsored Walk 
 
Our sponsored walk will be taking place on 15th March.  We will be taking up to 25 year 12 
students to complete a 10km walk around Dinton Pastures.  They will be raising money for 
the Charity Beat, and we are asking them to aim to raise £20 pounds each.  Students who 
are interested have taken home letters and we need the EV2s returned by 1st March. 
 
David Constable 
 
Sixth Form Lead 

 
 
 


